CURRY NIGHT SEND OFF

Thursday, 30th March from 7 to 9 p.m. in the Library

A special Curry Night is planned for Thrusday, 30 March,
to raise more funds to support

Diabetes research (UK)

This is to give Emily and Ben Rolfe a proper send off as
they make ready to participate in the very demanding

““Marathon des Sables”

a six-day, 251 km (156 mi) ultramarathon, which is approximately
the distance of six regular marathons, through the dunes of the Sahara
Desert.

Click here for more information and see Press report

about the Marathon Des Sables and Emily and Ben Rolfe’s
project to raise money for Diabetes Research (UK.)
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http://stpaulsmonaco.com/dir/curry-night-send-off/
https://www.diabetes.org.uk/Research/
http://www.marathondessables.com/en/marathon-des-sables-maroc
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/BenandEmilyRolfe?utm_source=Facebook&utm_medium=fundraisingpage&utm_content=BenandEmilyRolfe&utm_campaign=pfp-share
http://www.monacolife.net/?p=14545
http://www.marathondessables.com/en/marathon-des-sables-maroc

